
Subject: Re: Water Bills & Small Claims

From: skybox <skyoptic6@gmail.com>
Date: 10/21/2023, 7:14 AM
To: Michael Huarte <michaelhuarte@gmail.com>

P.P.S.

One overlooked detail from your settlement offer is that again you have offered only
data from 2023 while the discrepancies that prompted this were from the prior Winter
and before.  There were missing bills, an odd duplicate, and that day a resident here
was messing with my meter while Ivan stood with his back turned - I am insisting on
the last two years with explanations.  I haven't looked at the documents you've offered
and I'm not going to bother.  Other residents have questioned the rates and the
absurdly high utility fee, and this is why the law requires you to make the facility water
bills public - it's to keep you honest, because the submetering of the water is not
intended to be another source of profit.  It seems clear to me that this will have to go
before judge.  You have not honored my wishes in all these years, and I have only
asked that my rights be be respected.  Please don't waste my time with anymore
whitewash.  I want answers and I'm not going to settle for subterfuge.  I intend to
proceed with the legal process this coming week.
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